
 

  

 

 

"One who is engaged with the needs of the community is likened to one 

who engages in the words of Torah-both are meritorious and bring 

blessing."   
            --Jerusalem Talmud 

 

Stuart Berlin's  voice has enhanced our community with his 

commitment to our choir, attendance in our adult education classes and 

religious services, the Sunday school and the fiduciary responsibilities 

of running a shul.  Throughout his tenor on the board, culminating with 

the presidency, he has demonstrated his commitment to 

mahloket/sacred arguing, community building and gemilut 

chasidim/acts of loving kindness.  While president, he skillfully guided 

us through our dues restructuring, the retirement of Cantor Morrison 

and the hiring of Cantor Kintisch.  Thank you Stuart for all you have and 

continue to do. 

  

Whether it is composing an original composition for Cantor Morrison or 

Rabbi Starr, accompanying the choir on the piano, or co-chairing the 

tikkun olam committee, when Anna Rubin takes on a responsibility she 

succeeds by sharing her skills, asking for help, and networking with our 

various community partners.  Anna Rubin's quiet presence leaves a 

footprint wherever she goes.  Most recently, her work with our 

immigration initiative has proven to be invaluable.  We appreciate all 

you do for us, Anna. 
 

 

 
 

 

 


